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I am writing to urge Oregon House and Senate members to
support HB4105. I first become aware 
of global warming as a potential problem in the late 70's, more
than 40 years ago. Since then, nothing has been 
done to limit emissions of a greenhouse gasses and a potential
problem has become a real one. Please begin to
address this problem with the passage of this bill.

-- 
Please note change of email address to ejkushner@gmail.com.
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